
December 15, 1961 

Rabbi Stanley Wagner 
1570 Grand Avenue 
Baldwin, p.I., Ne Ye 

Dear Stanley: 

T shall try to accommodate you by sending you the 
manuscript of my address to the convention. 

However, I am facing a delicate problem. I have 
already revised the talk into article form and submitted 
it to a Festschrift volum in honor of Rabbi Leo Jung 
scheduled to appear later in the year. 

I do not know if this will create an insoluble conflict. 
Tf you still think that under the circumstances you want 
my manuscript, please be kind enough to notify m as 
soon as possible. Warrest personal regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

NL:ff 


